MARTIN & JONES

Attorneys at Law

This blog will cover issues and news about workers' compensation and workplace accidents in North Carolina. In
exploring legal issues relevant to workers' compensation claims, the firm hopes to provide a valuable resource for

both injured workers in North Carolina and for the attorneys who practice in this area.

One primary focus of the blog will be analysis of appellate court cases that interpret the North Carolina Workers'
Compensation Act. Hopefully, the analysis will be relevant to workers and attorneys alike. Matt also plans to cover any

other item — employment news, legislative efforts — that touch on workplace accidents.

‘The General Assembly's intent behind the Act was to compel industry to take care of its own wreckage.' — Parsons v.

Pantry, Inc., North Carolina Court of Appeals, 2007
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